June 2021 WWW. MHWClub.com



DOOR CODE FOR MONDAY NIGHT MEETINGS: 44005#

June

Wednesday, June 9th 9-11am
Summer enrichment
Creating herb garden
Evite to Follow

Monday June 14th 6pm-8pm Game Night Evite to follow

Thursday, June 17th, 12:30pm Lunch Bunch Mi Pueblo Restaurant Evite To Follow

October

Tuesday, October 19th 11:30am Membership Tea Pine Lake Country Club \$10/member

We are now opening enrollment for fiscal year 2021-22

Please submit your \$20 dues by clicking the following link: https://www.mhwclub.com/store/p3/Annual_2021-2022_Membership_Dues.html

Or sending \$20 check to MHWC care of Cheryl Reid, 6411 Robin Hollow Rd, Mint Hill, 28227.



Announcements

We're back and looking forward to seeing everyone soon. We will continue our Monthly Lunch Bunch events during the Summer with the June location at Mi Pueblo Resataurant. More details to come out in Evite.

Also, Marilyn Fargo will host our 1st Summer Game Night in her garage on Monday, June 14th at 6pm. An evite will go out for this as well to ensure enough tables and chairs. For our new members, this is an evening where you bring your own refreshments and play cards, games or just socialize with other members.

We will have a Summer Enrichment activity on June 9th in the morning . Look for details on page 2.

Finally, we are raffling off a wine class for 20 people at Total Wine and More. All members as well as new members will be automatically entered into the drawing provided you pay your dues between now and September 6th. This certificate is valid until January 1st, 2023. See details on page 3. The drawing will take place at the September Fashion Show. You can submit your dues online, send a check to Cheryl Reid or give your money to any of the board members prior to that date.

Your odds of winning this prize are better than 1 in 100. Good luck to all of you.

Message from Co-Presidents

It sure is nice having some of the Covid restrictions lifted and going back to doing things with friends and family. Last month fifteen ladies joined us for lunch at Char-Bar in Mint Hill. It was so nice seeing everyone, catching up, and enjoying the day on their patio.

Andree and I hope to see you soon. Remember our Father's, Sons, Grandfather's, husband's, and Uncles for Father's Day!!! It is a time to do something special for the men in our lives. No matter how old we become, or where we go in life, you will be my "Number One" man...DAD!

Andree West and Marilyn Fargo

LUNCH BUNCH and Game Nights



Recent lunch at Olde Sycamore Golf Plantation took place May 20th with 14 ladies able to join the group.



Next month's lunch will take place at Mi Pueblo Restaurant. Evites will go out just after June 1st.

We are starting up Summer Game nights with the 1st one on Monday June 14th. This one will take place at Marilyn's home, but hope to have July and August back in the Town Hall Flex Room. Stay tuned...

Service

We are looking for fresh service project ideas for the coming year. If anyone has an idea, please contact Cheryl Crawford at ggrunt125@gmail.com. Projects already scheduled are: Honor the Warriors Dinner, Thanksgiving Gift Cards, Christmas Family Gifts, Servants Heart Toy Drive, Blessed Assurance Christmas gifts.

Interested in fresh herbs this Summer? Join us to paint your clay pot and fill with various herbs. You will be able to enjoy the fellowship of our group members while creating something to bring home. This will take place at 9am on Wednesday, June 9th. We will provide pots, paint, soil and herbs for you as well as serving refreshments. The cost of this enrichment will be \$15 payable the day of the event. This cost is to cover purchase for items needed.

The herbs available will be oregano, basil, thyme, cilantro, and some mint. An Evite will go out on June 1st.



Hugs

Mary Pat Busker New grandchild

Dixie Helm Sympathy death of son in law

Caroline Payler Get well— stroke

Please contact Pam Dalton, Corresponding Secretary, with information regarding any member who needs a Hugs card. You can email her at daltongang123@aol.com

Welcome New Members

Charlotte Elliotte 704-545-3051 marketedge2003@yahoo.com

Patricia Mastrovito 843-301-7655 mastrojp@aol.com

Lee Thompson 704-488-2884 lee406@msn.com

Birthdays

Rhenida	Rennie	06/13
Tanya	Nix	06-05
Cheryl	Crawford	06-17
Beth	Hamrick	06-17
Allison	Laney	06-19
Tammy	Brooks	06-20
Colleen	McCall	06-21
Jane	Dunne	06-22

Total Wine & MORE

Treat your friends, family and fellow wine lovers to a private wine class for up to 20 people in our store's class-room.

Total Wine & Moore will host an event that is certain to impress you and your guests. Taste a variety of our premium, hand selected wines and discover hidden treasures from the wine region of your choosing. Your guests will enjoy a tour of the land and learn about the famed appellations and grape varietals that make each region so unforgettable. One of our wine experts will present and discuss each delicious wine during your two hour class, which can be arranged as a seated class-style or more casual walk-around event. **Total Wine and More** will provide all necessary stemware and educational handout for tasting notes.

VALUE \$500

Certificate valid until January 1, 2023

